
Hello Band Parents & Students, 

We are so excited to kick-off the marching band season here at Irondale High School, and we look 

forward to putting on a competitive and entertaining show. I have linked the PowerPoint and the 

Rehearsal & Performance Calendar from the Marching Band Info Night. Please take a moment to look 

through these materials at your convenience.  

Marching Band Registration is officially OPEN! Now is your chance to join one of the most successful 

organizations in the Mounds View School District.  

REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS: 

STEP 1: COMPLETE THE CONTACT SURVEY 

Click HERE to complete our contact information survey. We will be sending marching band information 

out periodically between now and our first event. 

 

STEP 2: REGISTER ONLINE 

Click HERE to register your student for marching band using SmartSchoolK12.  

If you need help setting up a parent user account, click HERE to see those instructions. If you need help 

completing registration, click HERE to see those instructions. 

Have questions about registration? Please contact Sue Weber, Irondale Activities Administrative 

Assistant, at sue.weber@moundsviewschools.org. 

 

STEP 3: COMPLETE THE HEALTH & MEDICAL FORM 

Click HERE to download a fillable PDF of the Irondale Marching Band Health & Medical Form. This form 

must be completed by all students before they can travel with us to any competitions. If your student is 

taking medication classified as a controlled substance, please include that information on the back side 

of the form, which must also be signed by the student’s physician.  

Have questions about the Health & Medical Form? Please contact Jen Tinerella, Irondale Administrative 

Assistant, at jennifer.tinerella@moundsviewschools.org.  Once completed, you may submit this form to 

Jen via email or by dropping it off in the front office at Irondale High School. 

 

Mark your calendars for our first event, Marching Band Kick-Off & Parent Forms Fest, which will take 

place on Saturday May 20, 2023 at Irondale High School. We will send out more specific information 

about this day soon. In the meantime, please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thank 

you, and GO KNIGHTS! 

Best wishes, 
 
Dr. Longabaugh 
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